







100% ▼ Normal text

Arial





















OFFICE OF THE

Undergraduate Board of **Governors Representative** 

Date: November 15, 2022 To: Students' Council

Re: Board of Governors Representative Report #15

## Dear Council,

I hope everyone had a good reading week. This was definitely a well-deserved reading week for everyone here so I hope everyone was able to take some time off to rejuvenate and reinvigorate themselves over this time.

These past two weeks I have had more of a focus on discussing risks to the SU and also strategizing on outreach for the University Strategic Planning Process. I would encourage all councillors when talking with members of their faculty to share the link for the strategic planning process and encourage their participation in the process.

## Strategic Planning Process Engagement Opportunities

I also would like to once again reiterate the importance of participating in the strategic planning process for the ongoing University Strategic Plan. I have also attached questions below to helpo guide you in answering these questions:

- 1. When you think about the University of Alberta and what it does particularly well, What achievement or practice makes you the most proud?
- Conversely where does the university most need to improve?
- 3. What do you think the main economic and socio-political changes that will be affecting higher education and society and the environment over the next ten to fifteen years?
- 4. What is the Greatest thing you could imagine the university accomplishing over the next 20 years?
- How does the University of Alberta directly meet the needs of their people and the world that it serves?
  - a) What measures (including investments in people, resources and programs) could the university take to improve our university? How would taking these measures translate into a better university, a better Alberta, and stronger



